
Argentina 
 

Randy spoke about his trip to Argentina (with Patagonia River Guides) in the February 2014 

meeting.  He is currently caught up with lots of other tasks, so could offer only a limited set 

of notes.  See their website for lots of impressive imagery 

http://www.patagoniariverguides.com/ 

 

 

Bill, I thought you might be interested in the new PRG info.  I have fished with most of the 

boys, but have not done the North estancias.   

  

Rio Pico was a real trip, alone on the Rio Pico with Linds and big John, 40ish fish for the 

day. 

  

The Glamping option developed from our trip last year. 

  

I just booked to BA with Qantas.  It is about $2300 now, but can double around Christmas.  I 

don't know what the internal flight was to Esquel. but it was from BA on LAN. 

  

Best advice for connecting to guides in San Martin de los Andes, in Neuquen, Argentina is to 

contact Niccolo Baldeschi Balleani (Nicco).  He can be contacted via Linkedin, or via 

http://www.flyfishingitaly.com/index.html (his winter company).  Let him know you are a 

friend of mine, he should remember me from our trip down Rio Limay. 

 

Randy 

 

 

 

http://www.patagoniariverguides.com/
http://www.flyfishingitaly.com/index.html


 

The 2014 fishing season has come to a close and we are busy planning and 

accepting bookings for 2015.  Please click HERE to see our completely new 2015 

Brochure with information on all of our new programs and exciting options in 

Patagonia.  Inside you will see information on refined programs at PRG North and 

a new lodging option in Rio Pico - PRG at Tres Valles Lodge.  Never before have 

there been so many options or a better time to visit Patagonia with six weekly 

flights to Esquel and San Martin de los Andes scheduled for 2015! 

 

PRG offers awesome programs from mid-November to May with early season 

pricing prior to January 1st for those looking to save a few bucks.  Need a reason 

to get out winter?  November and December provide opportunities to surprise the 

family with a memorable Thanksgiving or Christmas trip!  Other great ideas....take 

your kids fishing during winter break, spring break, or Easter; book an 

unforgettable corporate rewards trip for important clients and employees; or even 

plan a bachelor party, unforgettable honeymoon, surprise birthday party, or 

couples trip. 

 

Repeat bookings are strong and some lodges are already filling up, so CONTACT 

US today to get a prime time spot for 2015.   
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